
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 3rd July 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
This is just a short letter to let you know that our plans for the Transition Sessions are all in place now 
and letters will be going out for individual children in each year group later today. We are delighted with 
the overwhelmingly positive response we have had from our children and you as parents about these – 
we are very much looking forward to these too. 
 
Since we wrote out to tell you about these on Monday, we have had more thoughts around our 
provision for the children who currently attend some of our Critical Key Worker Bubbles.  
Whilst it will be more complex for us to try to manage during the 4 transition days, we have come to the 
decision that we do want to try to ensure we can potentially still offer childcare for some of our Critical 
Key Workers.  
 
Please be aware in order to do this these the Bubbles will not be able to be run by as many of the 
existing staff who are running them now and they may also be in a different space within school. 
Due to the additional logistics this will present us with during these 4 days, we ask that if there is any 
possibility of your child not needing a Key Worker place in school after Tuesday 14th July then we 
would be extremely grateful of your support with this. 
 
However, if there is no other option for you then please ensure you let us know either by phone, or on 
our Key Worker request email address hpcovid19@holgateprimary.org and we will provide one for you 
for the days you need during the 4 transition dates i.e. 15th, 16th, 17th and 20th July. Your child/ren will 
obviously be able to attend their Transition Session too as part of this. 
 
Thank you all as ever for everything you have done, and still are doing, to support your children with us 
at school in trying to make these unsettled times we are experiencing more positive, productive and 
happy for them. We think you are an incredible parent body and are proud to be working in partnership 

with you. Long may it last       
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

Nicola Davies     Samantha Arnold 

Executive Headteacher   Head of School 
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